
July 8, 2025, RGC Board Mee ng Minutes 

Called to Order:  6:30 PM  

The June Mee ng Minutes have been approved and posted  

Present: Tim Turnquist, Steve Hendrickson, David Bills, Harry Wharff, Michael Rossiter, Jose Salcedo, 

Paul Wilson, Tom McElhaƩon, John Wharff, Dan McCullough, ScoƩ Herman 

Absent: Ron Floyd, Ken Lyon 

President’s Message: David thanked the board for their work, especially Harry and Jose.  Regarding late 

tournament entries, let interested parƟes know to noƟfy Harry. 

VP Message: John has the divot tools ordered for the InvitaƟonal.  The upcoming NewsleƩer is coming 

up and responses will be due shortly.  The NewsleƩer will have a secƟon requesƟng anyone interested 

in signing up for Board posiƟons to sign up. 

Tournament Director: Harry shared that 52 players are signed up for the DOTO #4.  He will give a 

couple of tee Ɵmes back so that DO can employ Golf Now with the extra tee Ɵmes that were 

scheduled.  35 players are signed up for the 54 Hole Team, and 5 have signed up as individuals.  He is 

scheduling the away events for next year.  Anyone with suggesƟons for away venues should contact 

Harry. 

Tournament Bookkeeper Report: Jose has all tournament money and skins money paid and the 

Firecracker will be funded this week.  The tournament accounts are in good standing.  

Treasurer’s Report: Jose has all accounts updated. 

Secretary’s Report: The 2025 RGC membership now has 208 members with 38 non-renewals.  These 

numbers are similar to the last three years.  At this point in the year, any new memberships will be 

saved for the 2026 season and they can begin playing RGC tournaments in October.  The shadowbox is 

updated with the Firecracker results.  

Webmaster’s Report: Tim has the website updated. The Firecracker results will be posted this week.  

He will update the costs of the away event at Rooster Run. 

Rule’s Chairperson’s Report: Ken was absent and had nothing new to report.  A quesƟon was raised 

regarding gopher holes on the #18 green. 

Handicapper’s Report: Mike has the EclecƟc updated.  He is updaƟng the handicap lists to remove 

people who are no longer members of the club.  An updated tee form will be sent to the secretary to 

update the membership list.   

Correspondence:    

 No correspondence.   

Old Business:    



 Harry will update the Perpetual trophies. 

 Tom iniƟated a scholarship proposal for two $500 scholarships for high school seniors aŌer a 

First Tee administraƟon veƫng process.  The Board will run the idea out to the membership 

regarding their interest before moving forward.  A possibility could be aƩaching it to the 

upcoming applicaƟon for 2026. 

New Business:  

 Requests are being accepted to 2026 Away events.  Please contact Harry if you would like to 

request a site. 

Mee ng Adjourned: 7:33 pm  

 

 

 

 


